
It is so hard to believe that June is already here.  We have 

made it through the most difficult year with some of the most 

challenging situations anyone could ever have.  I have 

enjoyed each and every day and can’t wait to see you all in 

the fall. Have a wonderful and restful summer! 

June 1st- 18th Countdown to 
Summer!  Don’t forget to check your 
calendar.
June 14th- 18th Special Activities for
learning
June 16th End of the Year Drive 
through celebration (Certificate 
Handout) 1:00-4:00
June 17th-18th 2 Hour Early Dismissal
June 9th Field Day
June 18th Last Day for Students!

The end of the year can get very 
hectic so mark your calendars to 
make sure you don’t miss anything.

Students will need one shoe box on 
June 14th for a special project.

Progress Reports for Pre-K will be 
mailed home after the last day of 
school

If Shady Side is your home school 
you do not need to register for K.

Our learning focus for Reading in June is blending our  

sounds into words, reading simple sentences, focus on 

initial and ending sounds and letter formation.

In Math, we will be focusing on recognizing numerals to 20 

and identifying 2D and 3D shapes.

In Science and Social Studies, we will be focusing on 

transportation, getting from place to place and getting 

ready for Kindergarten.


